Supervisor John Gioia invites you to a TOWN HALL MEETING

Dear El Sobrante Stakeholder.

You are cordially invited to an upcoming town hall meeting to discuss future design and development plans for downtown El Sobrante.

This past August, the Office of the District One Supervisor and Contra Costa County's Department of Conservation and Development organized a Citizen Advisory Planning Committee to create a new Downtown El Sobrante Planned Unit Zoning District (P-1) Program.

The P-1 Zoning Program, designed to reflect the community's vision for a thriving downtown El Sobrante, will be a comprehensive document created for property owners and developers with an easy to use guide for development that will enhance El Sobrante's unique character and streamline the permit process.

Meeting information
Wednesday, December 14, 2011
7:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m.
El Sobrante Elk's Lodge
3931 San Pablo Dam Road
El Sobrante, CA 94803

The P-1 Citizen Advisory Planning Committee will share the progress made to date. You are encouraged to attend and participate.

For further details, contact Terrance Cheung at the District One Supervisor's Office at 510-374-3231 or Contra Costa County Department of Conservation and Development staff, David Brockbank at 925-335-1216.

Future Town Hall Meetings regarding the Downtown El Sobrante Planned Unit Zoning District (P-1) Program are anticipated to be held in April and July of 2012.